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Friday 20th March 2020 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
As stated in a previous email, we are going to utilize Instagram to keep in touch during this 
challenging time. We will use it to celebrate our children’s learning and share it with the world!  

 
I am hoping as many of you as possible will email a photo or video of your child’s learning  to 
wgpinsta@wessexgardens.barnet.sch.uk where one of our team will add it to the school’s Instagram 
account. In your email, please include the following sentence, giving us permission to upload: 
 

I (name) give permission for the attached photo/video to be uploaded to the Wessex 
Gardens Instagram account. I would like/not like my child’s name, (child’s name), 
included in the Instagram post. 

 
If you have an Instagram account, you could add the picture to your account with the hashtag 
#wessexrepost and we will repost it to our account. 

 
We look forward to seeing the amazing learning our incredible children complete. 
 
We will also be using our Instagram account to post daily updates, including stories and poems read 
by teachers and I will be posting a virtual assembly each week. 
 
We hope to see as many of you engaging with us as possible. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Alexander Banks 
Headteacher 

 

Follow us! 
https://instagram.com/wessex_gardens_primary_school?igshid=1p0tih9hzjp23 

Or search: @wessex_gardens_primary_school 
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